Jurek, Anne, Env. Health

From: Craig Pelletier <craig@irisenv.com>

Sent: Friday, April 28, 2017 10:50 AM

To: dehloptoxic, Env. Health; wilson@nuherbs.com

Cc: Jurek, Anne, Env. Health; Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Subject: RE: ACDEH Correspondence RO3231

All,

We will have the report delivered by this date. Thank you for the extension. The work was completed and we are in
reporting mode.

cp

From: dehloptoxic, Env. Health [mailto:deh.loptoxic@acgov.org]

Sent: Friday, April 28, 2017 9:09 AM

To: wilson@nuherbs.com

Cc: Jurek, Anne, Env. Health; Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health; Craig Pelletier
Subject: ACDEH Correspondence RO3231

Dear Interested Parties,

Attached is Alameda County Department of Environmental Health’s (ACDEH) correspondence for your case, RO0003231
Please add our email address to your book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam.

Sincerely,

ACDEH



